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Quality Assurance & Accreditation Awareness Seminar at Women University, Mardan  

  

October 14, 2021 
 

 

Women University Mardan, a public university, Khyber 

Pakhtunkhwa was founded in 2016. This university has 

played major role to increase the rate of higher education 

among women in the city of Mardan and adjoining areas. 

Currently there are 04 faculties, 15 departments and 2500 

enrolled students including 150 students in the department 

of Human Nutrition & Dietetics.  

 

The awareness seminar was initiated by playing recorded 

national anthem. After recitation from the Holy Quran and Naat Sharif, Dr. Ayesha Bibi, HoD, Human 

Nutrition and Dietetics and Dr. Rakhshinda Sadiq, Additional Registrar formally welcomed the NAEAC team 

(Dr. Abdul Ghaffar, Secretary and Mr. Abdullah, IT Coordinator). Dr. Rakhshinda Sadiq gave a brief overview 

of the university with emphasis on HND. 

 

Dr. Abdul Ghaffar, Secretary NAEAC delivered a talk on the role of accreditation process in quality assurance. 

The talk mainly comprised of (i) NAEAC history, accomplishments (ii) Accreditation process and program 

evaluation criteria (4 major and 3 minor) including the outcome of accreditation process in terms of rating 

programs. After the disquisition of Dr. Abdul Ghaffar, a video was played where Prof. Dr. Ghazala Yasmeen, 

Vice Chancellor, Women University, Mardan explained the future expansion plan of the university.  

 

Students and faculty members of the department of Human Nutrition & Dietetics attended the seminar. During 

the informal discussion Prof. Dr. Ghazala Yasmeen, Vice Chancellor, Women University, Mardan thanked 

the guest speaker and assured that the institute will live up to the standards of NAEAC to achieve the quality 

of education on priority basis and requested NAEAC to conduct Zero/Pre-Accreditation visit in the month of 

December 2021/January, 2022.  


